
Approved at the 10-17-22 HOA Meeting 
Hickory Creek HOA Special Meeting 

July 27, 2022 

Board Members Attending: J.D. Thompson-President, Carole Kindt-Vice President, 
Judy Lawson-Secretary, Claudia Roe-Treasurer, Chris Cordell-Design Control, Chris 
Short- Grounds Control, Phil Kline-Grounds Control


Carole Kindt called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.


Items Discussed: 

1. Design Committee: A letter will be sent to residents of Hickory Creek explaining
the purpose of the Design Committee and the correct process for submitting 
approval of planned improvements to their property.


2. Security Cameras: J.D. Thompson presented cameras to use for monitoring
clubhouse and pool area to help reduce vandalism.


3. Sheds: Procedure for possible changes to the covenants pertaining to sheds was
discussed. Hickory Creek homeowner Mindy Kobberman will investigate the matter 
to determine if there is enough interest to move forward with possible changes to 
the covenants.


Meeting adjourned at 7:50 P.M.



